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Feb. 17, 2011 - The Fannin Pregnancy Care Center is offering Prenatal Care Classes as part of
the new Spring Life Skills Course calendar in Bonham. Time is from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. on
Thursdays starting on Feb. 17. To enroll, please email steppingstones@fanninpregnancy.org or
call 903-640-8230. Classes are free of charge and taught by an experienced Women's Health
Nurse Practitioner. They cover important information about pregnancy, delivery and childbirth.
Expecting mothers are encouraged to bring their partners. Please sign up as soon as possible
as space is limited.
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